
Batterwood House 
n£». Port Hope, Ontario.
March 25th, 1933.

Dear Sir Arthur,
I think the telegram which 

I sent to you last night covers the points 
you raised in your letter.

My wife very much appreciated 
your thought of her but she feels that you 
shouldn’t think of changing your plans for 
a men's dinner for Salter. He will fit in 
admirably into a men's evening in which the 
talk would naturally centre on public affairs.

VVe shall look forward to being 
present at the Special Convocation for Salter 
on Tuesday and I shall be delighted to lunch 
with you at the Bank of Montreal as you so kindly 
suggest.

With regard to broadcasting 
I enclose a letter from E. A. ^eir of the new 
Broadcasting Commission which explains itself.


